
Your South Carolina Women, Infants, and Children (WIC) team 
is working to ensure our participants can use their WIC benefits 

during the COVID-19 pandemic. We are aware that the shelves in 
your local grocery stores are low on items.

If you notice gallons of milk are running low or  
out at your grocery store, you can purchase  
half-gallons of milk.

We appreciate our WIC participants and we are doing everything 
to provide WIC benefits during these challenging times. 
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Please visit  
www.scdhec.gov/wic  

for updates.

If you are unable to purchase your WIC approved 
cereal in the following sizes:  
• 12 oz.   • 18 oz.   • 36 oz.  
You can purchase a 9 oz. or 24 oz. cereal.

If you are unable to purchase 16 oz. cheese, you 
can purchase 8 oz. cheese.


